
 

 

 

 
 

REQUEST FOR PARENTS IDENTIFYING INFORMATION 
 

In the review process of your 2023-2024 FAFSA, there is a mismatch or lack of information regarding the name, 

date of birth, or social security number of the parent/stepparent’s whose information was provided on the 

application.  This information 
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